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ACEUCC BOARD REPORT 

September 13, 2017 – Becky Kipperman, ACEUCC Vice-President 

GOOD EVENING, 

Chair Loosley, Vice Chair Kennerly, Members of the Board, and President Thatcher. 

 

My name is Becky Kipperman and I am the Science Lab Technician located in the HNSC 

building as well as the Classified Association Vice-President. Our President, Brian Proctor 

apologizes for not being able to make it. He is out at Sutherlin High School doing a Financial 

Aid presentation. 

• The Classified Bargaining Team is still working with the college to negotiate the new 

Collective Bargaining Agreement. Negotiations are moving along well and we look 

forward to a mutual agreement soon.  

• Finishing the final details for the upcoming Classified Retreat. Our focus this year is 

Growth Mindset and it will be a Luau theme. Elizabeth Cox Brand will be joining us to 

take us through the model of Growth Mindset and how we can apply this to ourselves.  

• Classified staff will be discussing Random Acts of Kindness at this year’s retreat. All will 

be encouraged to do something nice for someone else on campus specifically 

someone who they may not know very well or don’t work directly with. The challenge 

will be set forth to participate and if they are able to get a picture with that person we 

would like them to post it on UCC’s facebook page and tag #goUCC.  

 


